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Gdańsk, September 25, 2023 

GD.RPC.503.55.2023.MJ 

    

NOTICE TO SKIPPERS no. 55/2023 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 – Water Law (Journal of Laws of 2023, item 1478 

as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of Laws of 2022,  

item 1097, as amended) The Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk informs that:  

 

A rescue exercises of the National Fire Service will take place on September 27, 2023. The venue for the 

exercises will be the Gdańska Głowa lock and km 930 of the Vistula River in the area of the Kiezmark Bridge.  

 

The event will take place from 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. The exercises will be secured by a minimum of two 

powered rescue vessels. During the exercises, the provisions of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland 

navigation (i.e. Journal of Laws of 2022, item 1097, as amended) concerning traffic safety, signalling and 

communication and navigation regulations on inland waterways will be followed (Journal of Laws of 2003. No. 

212, item 2072). 

 

We kindly ask you to exercise extreme caution and comply with the regulations. 

 

Up-to-date notices to skippers are posted on the website: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl/ 

https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl/

